MEMBERS NEWSLETTER NO 90 December 2000



Hi Everyone,

I thought we would have an early newsletter before you get too involved with Christmas preparations. Thank you to all the people who came to the AGM, twice as many as last year and all with good suggestions for future activities.

The outgoing committee were all re-elected unopposed, I hope this means that you have faith in us!!

Our first job is to get those of you who wish to renew your membership to sign your form (attached) in the bottom block. There is also a form to mark your preferences for timing of the monthly meeting. Please return to 21 Ordell St Chapman or bring to a December meeting.

Could Caretakers please return their report forms to me as Pauline is away for the rest of December.

This month we will have two activities, a practice at water bug detection this Sunday (3rd) and for our regular meeting on the 17th we will weed inside and around the tree guards at the bottom of the big plantation. Danny and I have been whipper-snipping there so the grass is short enough to walk through and there's plenty of shade.

To those of you we will not be seeing again this year, thank you for your help and encouragement. Have a lovely Christmas and come back refreshed in 2001.

They have said this will be a very bad fire season, if you have any cause for concern the Ranger's number is 62072091

Too early for Statistics, a 2-month report will be given in January.

Dates to Remember:

Sunday 3rd December Sunday 17th December Waterwatch at Kathner St 1.30pm Monthly Meeting Big Plantation up from Titheradge Place 1.30pm

Cheers
Bess
(62887536/ dsledge@webone.com.au)